
Community Forum at Pearl Rhodes Elementary 

Tuesday, March 20th, 6:00pm 

The PRES Cafeteria 

 

Please come by the PRES Cafeteria on this coming Tuesday 

night. Bring your questions and concerns about PRES. 

 Please know that the FY19 Budget does include PRES 

 The budget will be voted on next Thursday night, 7:00pm 

at PVRS 

 Presently there is discussion about preschool being at BES 

 There is discussion of classroom grade configuration 

changes 

 

A process that includes your voice is important to 

know and understand what it might mean if PRES 

closes in the future or remains open. 

 


